
 

 

Respected Sir/Madam 

I am nominating Mr. Alex Criswell, a Graduate Assistant in the Office of Instructional Technology for              
the Student Employee of the Year award.  

Over the years, as I have been dealing with on a regular basis with all my queries, I noticed 
that Alex attends to each query with the fullest attention and he never shows an iota of hesitation 
even when you flood him with a volley of queries. Alex makes himself available to assist faculty, 
teaching assistants, and students as well, both during both scheduled office hours and non-office 
hours.  have been in the Purdue system as a doctoral student and a faculty for some time 
can unequivocally state that the services provided by Mr. Alex are among the 

 
  

Seldom have  come across a staff member as dedicated as He has failed to a 
query of mine, no matter how frequent or how complicated they are. Also, invariably, he has 
always helped me fix the problem. once had Alex in to explain a Blackboard solution 
students and Alex answers my queries even when he is not on campus. dedicated staff 
members are truly an asset not only to their  but to the university system a 
whole.  
 
 
I support Alex Criswell’s nomination for this award without any reservation and please feel free to 
contact me if you have any questions. Thank you! 
 
 
Attachment: Many other Professors provided letters of support for Alex and I am including all of 
them in the subsequent pages. 
 
Sincerely 

 
Magesh Chandramouli, PhD 
Asst. Professor, Computer Graphics Technology 
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